

Dear Orthodontic Colleague,

Thank you for your letter indicating an interest to participate in the upcoming 2024 74th Annual CAO Scientific Session, scheduled for September 19-21, 2024, in beautiful Kelowna, British Columbia, Canada at the Delta Grand Okanagan Resort and Conference Centre.

We would like to have you visit our country as well as to hopefully give you the opportunity to be a delegate and share in the meetings and the camaraderie among Orthodontists in Canada. It is the only conference in Canada that is open only to certified specialists in Orthodontics and their team members.

Our Scientific Meeting brings together orthodontic Clinicians and Exhibitors, which is a great advantage to clinicians and researchers alike, as they will benefit from both the updates in equipment and technology as presented by the Exhibitors and the lectures given by our eloquent, high calibre speakers.

The conference program and all associated speaker, travel and networking information for this conference can be found at Events (cao-aco.org). We wish you all the best in trying to obtain a visa and hope that you will be able to participate in our meeting in Kelowna.

Yours truly,

Alison Nash, Executive Director

Alison Pasl

Canadian Association of Orthodontists